
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 REGULAR MEETING OF THE OVERSIGHT BOARD TO THE SUCCESSOR 
AGENCY TO THE REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY  

 
 

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the Regular Meeting of the Oversight Board 
to the Successor Agency to the Redevelopment Agency scheduled for August 1, 
2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber, 3231 Main Street, Oakley California is 
cancelled.   
 

 
Date: July 18, 2017 

 
 

 
Libby Vreonis 
City Clerk 

     
 


